
   
Ms. B.’s Buzz 

 
 
Dear Parents, 

 

The end of the school year has come! It was an amazing year with an unforgettable finish. I want 

to thank you for your unlimited support. We appreciate your efforts and recognize our success is 

a result of the partnership shared with our school community. Thank you for working with your 

children during the school year, especially the past several months. 

 

During the summer months, keep reading with your child and encourage them to practice math 

skills. Our kids have done remarkable things this year. Keep them learning all Summer long – 

read menus, brochures, directions, play games, make crafts, count steps, count cars, and enjoy 

time together! 

 

Schools should be the place where children are valued, have opportunities for success and are 

encouraged to make good choices every day. Our school is that special place! Thank you for 

making Dingman-Delaware Primary an exceptional school in Delaware Valley School District! 

 

On behalf of the faculty and staff, I wish you and your family a wonderful, relaxing and fun 

summer. Take time to enjoy your children and appreciate their talents. Good luck to our second 

graders moving on to the Elementary school and those students leaving the district. 

 

Thank you for sharing your children with us! 

 

Kimberly A. Butaitis 

Principal 

 


